
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Wildflower Camp Foundation Receives 
$5,000 Grant as a Tribute to Jeff Baron 
Thursday, June 29, 2017 
 

 
The Wildflower Camp Foundation, 
headquartered in Wellesley, has received a 
$5,000 grant from the MassMutual 
Foundation as part of a national Community 
Service Award program. 
 
WCF is one of 22 organizations nationally to 
receive an award. The MassMutual 
Foundation made the grant as a tribute to 
the volunteer efforts of Jeff Baron, a senior 
partner with Commonwealth Financial 
Group headquartered in Boston. 
 
The mission of the Wildflower Camp 
Foundation is to help children who 
have lost a parent. They provide  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
families with the gift of camp, 
opportunities and ongoing support 
services. 
 
“With this grant from MassMutual, 
WCF will continue to focus on 
increasing the number of children and 
families we serve,” said Cyndi Jones, 
the organization’s founder and 
president. We will continue the 
expansion of our program into 2018 
with a goal of serving 100 children (as 
well as siblings and family members 
impacted by the program by 2019.” 


